
MEMORANDUM 
 
March 20, 2003 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Call-in to Natchez radio 
 
 
Andy Thornhill (this is a woman) from WQNZ in Natchez has requested that you call in 
to her morning show (her co-host is named Roscoe).  This is a country music station, but 
they are following the war very closely and changing their format to allow for more news 
coverage through ABC.   
 
Andy asked if you could call in and discuss the homeland security measures being taken 
by the state.  This is a good opportunity to talk about the Guard personnel that have been 
deployed to the port at Natchez and to Grand Gulf.   
 
You can call anytime between 5:30 a.m. and 10 a.m.  The number is 601-445-9500. 


